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To: All Prospective Proposers and Others Concerned 
 
 
Subject:  Addendum No.2 
  
 
The intent of this addendum is to notify all prospective proposers and others concerned that the 
Specifications and Documents are hereby modified as follows: 
 

1.  The RFP proposal date has been extended to Tuesday 4/3 at 4:00 pm. 
 

2. The RTC-1032 demonstration is no longer required.  It will be available if you would like to 
demonstrate.  GUC understands that such an implementation is challenging for an RFP unless 
the implementation is already in place.  There are many options on how GUC can operate this 
load management system and we only have three interface devices to our transmitters.  GUC 
would like for the vendor to discuss their thoughts on how to continue our one-way 
communication with these legacy load control devices. 
 

               Thank you for your efforts in preparing this RFP and demonstration. 
 
 
The foregoing changes shall be incorporated in the Specifications and Documents. 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum by e-mailing Cleve Haddock, Purchasing 
Department at, haddocgc@guc.com. (252) 551-1533 
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